
Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued member of our neighborhood association, 

your opinions and feedback are important to us. 

We are reaching out to invite you to share your thoughts regarding recent decisions made in our 

community. Specifically, we would like your input on: 

• The proposed renovations of the community park 

• New traffic safety measures on [Street Name] 

• Upcoming neighborhood events and activities 

Your feedback is crucial in ensuring that our community reflects the desires and needs of its 

residents. Please feel free to share your thoughts either by responding to this email or by joining 

us at our next association meeting on [Date] at [Time]. 

Thank you for your time and input. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Neighborhood Association Name] 


